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19 March 2009
The Honorable Gus Bilirakis

U.S. House of Representatives

1124 Longworth Office Building

Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-4085

Dear Representative Bilirakis:
The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) strongly supports your legislation (H.R. 1592) that would guarantee an annual pay increase for active duty service members for fiscal years 2011 through 2014 that is at least one-half of one percent higher than the Employment Cost Index (ECI). The Administration’s FY 2010 budget outline includes a 2.9 percent increase based on the ECI. FRA supports additional annual active duty pay increases that are at least one-half percent (0.5 %) above the ECI to help close the pay gap between active duty and private sector pay. A 2009 FRA Internet survey indicates that adequate pay is the highest rated quality of life benefit (93.2% rated as Very Important) for active duty respondents.

The Association has listed this legislation on its Internet Action Center to encourage FRA members to contact their Representatives to ask for their support, and FRA stands ready to provide further assistance in advancing this legislation. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES


National Executive Director
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